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 Monday 26 August, 2024, 

 To the Parents / Caregivers / Whānau of all Year 6 children, 

 Have you enrolled your child at the intermediate school of your choice for 2025? 

 It’s important to enrol your child early so they can be carefully placed into the right space for them. 
 Early enrolment means staff at Knighton can support your child’s transition to their new school. 
 If you live within the enrolment zone for your chosen intermediate, you can enrol your child now. 
 Out of zone enrolments for intermediate have now closed. 
 If you would like support to enrol your child at intermediate, we can help you . 

 When  Week 8   Tuesday  10th September 
 Week 10  Tuesday  24th September 

 Where  Knighton School  Meeting Room 1  - Beside the main school  office 

 Time  Anytime between  3.15pm - 5.00pm 

 Please bring  Your child’s birth certificate, proof of your address (e.g., phone / power bill), vaccination 
 record, any necessary residency visas and some ID. We will photocopy these for you to 
 attach to your enrolment information. 

 Please note: If you have younger children, you are welcome to bring them along with you. 

 Ngaa mihi nui e te whaanau. 

 Kind regards 
 Nicole Antoniadis 
 Kaiako - Akomanga 5 / Arts Coordinator / ISL - Transitioning to Intermediate 


